
Rivercrest NA 
Minutes 
General Meeting 
November 19, 2015, 7:00 P. M.  
First Evangelical Presbyterian Church of Oregon City  
Chair Harris Gwinn, Co-Chair Karin Morey 
Acting Treasurer Harris Gwinn, Acting Secretary Karin Morey 
 
Nine members present. 
 
Guests: Brian Willard, OCPD 
Lori Hennings & Mark Griswold, White Oaks Project 
 
Treasurer's Report: Balance in account $2,316.88. 
 
No volunteers to serve as Secretary or Treasurer.  
 
Citizens Involvement Committee: Harris Gwinn nominated Karin Morey as the primary representative. 
Elected by voice vote. Karin Morey nominated Harris Gwinn as alternate. Elected by voice vote.  
 
Office Willard handed out the Police Department Annual Report and current crime statistics. Rivercrest 
continues to show a low level of calls, mostly for small thefts. He also reported on the success of the 
Christmas 911 project and invited attendees to assist with wrapping the gifts in December. He also 
reported that there is no definite date to begin construction of the PD building as it will depend on a 
future affirmative vote for a bond to fund construction. The former Mt. Pleasant School building is 
currently rented to a private school. He reminded attendees to contact the Police Department regarding 
suspicious activity, if not an emergency call 503-655-8211. 
 
Guests Mark Griswold and Lauri Hennings presented information on the inventory of White Oaks in 
the tri-county area and explained the importance of identifying and preserving the remaining trees, 
which were once a large part of the landscape. Information is available through their project for 
appropriate landscaping around the trees. Volunteers are also being sought for a landscaping with White 
Oak workshop. More information is available through the Oak Prairie Workgroup at the Intertwine.org. 
 
After general discussion the meeting adjourned.  
 
Karin Morey 


